
Your Ref: PAC32-I-1071 

j ~ October 2018 

Ms Margaret Falsey 
Committee Secretariat 
Committee of Public Accounts 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 

Dear Ms Falsey 

~ An Roinn Caiteachais Phoibl [ 
~· agus Athch6irithe 1, ~epartment of Public 

' Expenditure and Reform 

I refer to your letter of 28 September 2018 and your request for a copy of the value for money 
(VfM) review oflrish Public Bodies which was conducted in 2015 and which was referenced 
in my response of 3 August. 

Please note that the VfM review of Irish Public Bodies was commissioned by the Local 
Government Management Agency (LGMA) and, as such, the LGMA are the owners of the 
report. I understand that the review was subject of a non-disclosure agreement entered into 
between the LGMA, IPB and PWC, who undertook analysis on behalf of the review group. It 
is not possible, therefore, for me to forward a copy to the Committee. 

The Committee may wish to contact the LGMA directly in relation to this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Robert Watt 
Secretary General 
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